
Crawford County Job & Family Services is seeking comments and suggestions from the public 
and local governmental entities regarding their local PRC (Prevention, Retention, Contingency) 
Plan.  The PRC Plan is required to be reviewed and renewed every 2 years.  PRC is a program that 
provides benefits and services that are needed to help families become and stay self-
supporting.  Services are meant to be nonrecurring, short-term, crisis-oriented, and directly related 
to one of the four purposes of the Temporary Assistance to Needy Families (TANF) program.  A 
copy of Crawford County’s current PRC Plan and List of Services can be reviewed online at 
www.crawfordcountyjfs.org or picked up at the OhioMeansJobs-Crawford County office located 
at 225 E. Mary St., Bucyrus 44820.  For more information, please call 419-562-8066.  Comments 
may be submitted in person, via phone, or by emailing omjcrawford@gmail.com. 
 


